
Longmeadow Parkway Bridge Corridor 

2016 Annual Update to the Financial Plan 

Note:  The Initial Longmeadow Parkway Financial Plan was reviewed by the 
Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) and approved for public viewing on 
September 4, 2015. As required, the Financial Plan was updated and submitted to 
the FHWA on August 31, 2016 to reflect changes to schedule, fund sources, and 
cost estimates.  This document is considered a snapshot in time based upon the 
best available information on August 31, 2016.  The FHWA reviewed the 2016 
Annual Update to the Financial Plan and approved this document for public 
viewing on November 1, 2016. 

You may access the 2016 Annual Update to the Longmeadow Parkway Financial 
Plan at https://kdotftp.egnyte.com/dl/zPoFEKaZTa. 
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